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We had a great week.  Our water 

fountain is now working properly.  So, 
it is your choice if you want to send in 
a water bottle or have your child use 

the water fountain. 

The children did a great job with their 
Math Homework.  Please remember to 

have them put their name on each 
paper and use pencil unless the 

directions state otherwise. 

 

This Week We Read: 

I’m Your Bus 

Welcome to Kindergarten 

Ladybug Girl 

Everybody Works 

                     

 

 

 
 
 

We began Topic 1 
 

1.1-Counting 1,2 and 3 
 1.2-Counting 1,2 and 3 in Different 

Arrangements 
1.3-Reading and Writing 1,2 & 3 

1.4-Counting 4 & 5 
1.5-Counting 4 & 5 in Different 

Arrangements 
 

We usually do Friday’s homework in 
school. 

 

 
Have a GREAT weekend!` 

News Language Arts 

We worked on the letters:  Ii, Jj and 
Kk.   

 
We learned the Word Wall Word:  I  

 
We drew our self-portraits in our 

 Kid Writing Journals. 

We are finding words in our 
Morning/Afternoon Message time. 

 
	

   King and Queen 

AM  PM 

Molly  Clara 
Math 


